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USAID thanks SIGAR for the opportunity to comment on this Review Letter. 

USAID welcomes the feedback that the 29 facilities that SIGAR visited 
provide health services to their local communities in a manner that meets or 
exceeds the expectation of the community members interviewed. This finding 
is consistent with the monitoring information we receive from the World Bank 
and shows that our resources continue to provide effective access to 
healthcare in even the most remote corners of Afghanistan. 

USAID has helped the Afghans receive critical health services over the past 
decade and is committed to continuing those efforts. The USAID Partnership 
Contracts for Health (PCH) project, which ended in June 2015, provided 
support to the Afghan Ministry of Public Health (Mo PH) to deliver basic 
health services to more than one mi1lion Afghans every month. The World 
Bank-administered System Enhancement for Health Action in Transition 
(SEHA T) program continues this effort. 

USAID would like to highlight that the health facility identification numbers 
provided to SIGAR are not unique USAID identification numbers, they are 
the Ministry of Public Health's facility identification numbers. 
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